
From: Shannon Westerlund
To: "sklingel@centurylink.net"
Subject: Land Alteration Permit Application UID#196785
Date: Thursday, December 20, 2018 11:41:00 AM

UID# 196785
 
Hi Scott,
 

Your application for a land alteration was returned on December 11th because the erosion control
practices is not complete and the application fee of $200 is due.
 
Please let me know if you would like to continue with the application and if you have any questions.
Below is a direct link to the application.
https://pzpermit.co.aitkin.mn.us/view.php?id=196785
 
Thank you!
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
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